To: Mr. D.E. BOND From: Mr. A. Greaves
93 Wallington Road
Billingham TS233XQ
Tel. 01642870104
25/07/2012

Sir,

I wish to register my objection to the positioning of a speed hump which according to the
small poster attached to a nearby lamp post, is apparently going to be installed directly in front of
my living room and bedroom windows.

This will inevitably increase noise levels of traffic going over the humps which will create a
nuisance for me not only during the day but also because of the location will cause noise at night
disrupting sleep

I have lived at my present address for 34 years and during this time I have not been aware of any
road accidents in the vicinity of my house so clearly this can not be an issue, if you have
statistics that show that this section of Wallington Road is a high accident black spot i would
dearly like you to show them to me.

All measures to prevent accidents are of course laudable however have you considered other
measures to reduce vehicle speeds ie. Vehicle-Activated speed limit warning signs.

If there is no practical alfernative than to install speed humps in Wallington road for traffic
calming measures, could i request that you consider positioning the speed hump that is going to
be installed outside of my house to be repositioned opposite Halton court this is a small open
area which will not be directly in front of any house windows and therefore much less of a
nuisance.

Regards.
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